



Email: allison.stearns@nd.nacdnet.net

February 19, 2025

Dear Madam or Sir

RE: Grasslands Grazing Grant Program

We are writing this letter in support of the "Grasslands Grazing Grant Program" for the Medora Grazing Association. The Golden Valley Soil Conservation District strongly supports the grant to enhance and improve the grazing lands.

This program will assist in developing projects to enhance and increase the health of the grasslands which will be a benefit to all parties involved.

The Golden Valley Soil Conservation District concurs with the request to create and enact a new Section of Chapter 4.1-01 of the North Dakota Century Code Relating to a Grasslands Grazing Grant Program.

Sincerely,

Allison Stearns District Manager

Allison Stearns

Cc: Medora Grazing Association